MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Palmer Families,

As we approach the end of first semester | am
thankful to continue our academic journey
together. | share this quote to express my wishes for
you, along with a restful winter break.

Cheers!
-Dawn

“I hope this December...

The weather outside is bright-ful
People around you are cheerful
Music you hear is soulful

Days you spent are meaningful
Views you see are beautiful
Decisions you make are mindful
Every moment, you are grateful”
-Unknown Author

UPCOMING DATES

December 18th - January 2nd

Students will return on January 3rd

No School
Winter Break

Principal
Newsletter

DECEMBER 15,2023

Ready. Set. Grow.

P.R.I.D.E. PASSIONS
STUDENT HIGHLIGHT

Fifth Grade Students
Olive & Jonah

We're introducing P.R.I.D.E Passions to our

Principal Newsletter! These highlights will

cover students/staff each month, and their
talents and passions.

This month we're highlighting Olive and
Jonah's P.R.I.D.E Passion, writing their own
stories. They described their favorite writing,
“The Forest on Snake Road,” with kids who
move to Oregon and encounter a creepy
forest. The kids visit this forest every day,
finding weird things and eventually getting
trapped there.

To view the 2023-24 Palmer Family
Handbook visit our Family Resources tab on
our Palmer website.

COMMUNITY HUB

Scan the QR code above to learn more about
DPS' NNE Community and all services they provide.
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